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Dear Students, Parents and Guardians:

Greetings and Welcome!  You are cordially invited to begin exploring and developing your musical potential as a member of the Thomas Eaton Band.   Throughout the years, the Thomas Eaton Band has had a long and rich tradition of excellence with numerous students being successful within their school and community musical performances.  If you are a motivated student with the desire to succeed, participating in the Eaton Band will provide many opportunities for you to receive positive recognition for your efforts and accomplishments, earn leadership roles and increase for college acceptance and scholarships.  Students involved in Band have a wonderful support system throughout middle and high school and are allowed wonderful opportunities through music performance outside of school.
Beginning Band class is available to interested students going into the 5th, 6th, 7th  and 8th grade; no previous musical experience is required.  By participating in band students not only learn how to perform on a musical instrument, but also develops coordination, self-discipline, responsibility, a sense of achievement as a result of effort and the ability to work with others as a team.  

Summer Band will be held June 20th– July 12th
Summer Band is highly recommended for any student wanting to start Beginning Band in the Fall, but not required. There are three Beginning Band classes each morning.  Your student will be assigned a specific time based on their choice of instrument. 

· The tuition for Beginning Band is $50.00 per student. 
·  Instrumental rental for the entire summer is $10.00. 

Summer Band provides:

· A more individualized instruction can be given in a relaxed atmosphere

· With only a few expectations, students will who begin in the summer have the opportunity to perform with the top group on outside festivals and performances during the following school year.

· Great time to see if your student is well suited to playing an instrument before school starts.

Before the 1st Summer Band session, please feel free to contact me about how the band program works as well as summer band information, instrument rental, tuition, choice of instrument.  Please note, before the final choice of instrument is made, I will check each student to make sure he/she is well suited to that particular instrument.  You can email me at lfarrell@hampton.k12.va.us to set up an appointment to try instruments.
For those students who are unable to attend Summer Band – the Beginning Band course will be offered in the fall.  However, those students desiring to play percussion instruments (drums, bells, etc.) will be REQUIRED to take Summer Band, for there is no fall beginning percussion class.  Percussion students will have access to all of the school owned percussion instruments, however they will have to provide their own drumsticks and method book.

Please fill out the Registration form and return it to me no later than June 1st.   If an extension is needed for fees, please let me know so we can work that out.  I look forward to the opportunity of working with many of you as future members of the Thomas Eaton Band.  Please feel free to contact me at the Eaton Band Office (825-4546) of you have any questions.

Musically,
Lisa Farrell,  Band Director 
